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February 1, 1950. 

Dr. K. G. Charron, Chief, 
Industrial Health Division, 
Department of National Health & Welfare, 
Ottawa, Ontario. 

Dear Dr. Charron: 

I am enclosing for your information 
a copy of a note which I have just received from Dr. 
Stanton. As you may be aware Dr. Stanton has been 
ill but we are glad to note that he has now recovered 
and is back on the job. 

Yours very truly, 

R. A. Gibson, 
Deputy Commissioner. 

Enc. 
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Dr. 0. L. Stanton, 
Medical Health Officer, 
Yellowknife, N.V.T. 

Copy - Dr. K. G. Charron, Chief, 
Industrial Health Division, 
Department of National Health E'c Welfare, 
Ottawa, Ontario. 

Ottawa, Ontario February 1, 1950 

THANKS FOR YOUR NOTE OF THE THIRTIETH ULTL O RE ARSENIC PROBLEM stop DR. 

CHARRON TELLS ME THAT HE IS LEAVING HERE ON THE ELEVENTH OF FEBRUARY AND WILL 

NOT BE BACK FOR THREE WEEKS stop WE CONSIDER THAT IT VOULD ASSIST IN THE 

PREPARATION OF REGULATIONS AND ORGANIZING A CONTINUING SURVEY IF YOU COULD 

COME TO OTTAWA AND HAVE CONSULTATION WITH US BEFORE THAT DATE stop AS 

YOU KNOW DR. KEEI`,LEYSIDE EXPECTS TO BE IN YELLOWKNIFE ABOUT THE EIGHTEENTH 

INSTANT. 

R. A. Gibson, 
Deputy Commissioner. 

NOT TO L . SENT COMILERCIAL LANDLINE 
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